
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This month the Coolum State High School Wind Symphony has been selected to receive 
funds from the LiveLife Pharmacies through their LiveLife Community Support Program. 

 

To maximise the funds we are asking all of our supporters to place a token in for the 
Wind Symphony when shopping in any LiveLife Pharmacy this month. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


